
From: Prof. Jun O. Liu, 

Departments of Pharmacology and Oncology 

Johns Hopkins University School of Medicine 

 

 

Dear Fang Bai,  

 

I was shocked and saddened to receive the news. Prof. Jiang was my alumni 

(Nanjing University, Chemistry) and friend. My condolences to his family, 

friends, students, and colleagues at SIMM. His passing has created a big 

void in the hearts and minds of all who know him. I will cherish his memory 

for ever.  

 

Jun Liu 
 


